
 

CITY OF SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO 

Certificate of Appreciation 

Ken Taylor 
The Wine Vault   

 
Mayor Richard Garbarino and the City Council of South San Francisco  

do hereby recognize and thank Ken Taylor and The Wine Vault  

for celebrating 20 years of business in South San Francisco.  Known for 
their excellent customer service, popular wine club, and diverse selection 

of unique wines, we appreciate their dedication and loyalty to the  

City of South San Francisco. 
 

Presented on this 10th day of June, 2020, by the City Council of South San 

Francisco. 

Richard Garbarino, Mayor 

      Mark Addiego, Vice Mayor             Karyl Matsumoto, Councilmember 

        Mark Nagales, Councilmember  Buenaflor Nicolas, Councilmember 


